
    
 

 

 

 

23rd/ 24th October 
Saturday 6pm:  Joe & Ben Parker, Anniv. Michael Muldoon, 
Anniv. Daniel Comiskey, Anniv. Joe Clarke, Anniv. 
Muff Vigil 7.30pm:  Brian Conlan & Anne & Patrick Murray, 
Anniv. 
Corlea 9am:  The Deceased members of the Kearney Family. 
10.30am:  Sadie O’Reilly, Months Memory. Vitalie Bet, Anniv.  
12 Noon:  Healing Mass for all families coping with the loss of 
a loved one through suicide or addiction.  
 

30th /31st October 

Saturday 6pm:  Michael Farrelly, First 
Anniversary. 
Muff Vigil 7.30pm: Mass. 
Corlea 9am: Mass 
10.30am:  Moggie Gargan, First 
Anniversary. 
12 Noon:  Con & Agnes O’Hagan, Anniv. 
Des & Anne Tracey, Anniv. 
Peter & Katie Hanratty, Anniv. Eileen 
McKenna, Anniv. 
 

Tuesday 10am: Tommy & Mary Price, Anniv. 
Wednesday 10am: Mass 

Thursday 10am: Christine Gargan Boyle, 
Birthday Remembrance. 
Friday 10am:Mass 
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Eternal rest grant unto 
them O Lord: 
 
 

Reborn through 
Baptism & The Holy 
Spirit:  
 
 

One in the Sacrament 
of Marriage: 
 
 
 
 
Updates: 
 
 
 
 

150th Anniversary of 
Kingscourt Church: 
 
 
 
 
2022 Mass Diary: 
 
 

THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN ON MONDAY, TUESDAY, THURSDAY  & 
FRIDAY FROM 10.30AM TO 12.30PM.  All bookings and enquiries can be 

made during these times. All notices to be included in the bulletin should 
be at The Parish Office by 10.00a.m. on Thursday. 

Patrick Farrell, Baileboro, Neil Thomas, Wales, Brendan Kennelly, 
Ballylongford.   
Congratulations to Niamh Jennifer Waters on her recent baptism. 
Baptisms take place on the 2nd and 4th Saturday of the month at 4p.m. in 
Kingscourt Church. The next baptism preparation meeting is on Thursday 
4th November 2021 at 8p.m. in The Parish Centre, with Team C.   Please 
note ALL BAPTISMS TAKE PLACE IN Kingscourt. 
Congratulations to Sean Haughey and Tara O’Neill on their recent 
marriage. Couples intending marriage in the Diocese of Meath during 2022 
must complete an ACCORD pre marriage workshop, www.accord.ie. The 
final 2021 date for the Navan ACCORD Centre is 3rd & 4TH December. 
EARLY BOOKING at www.accord.ie  
We are advised that there is now no capacity limit for church services and 
ceremonies including weddings, funerals, and baptisms. Face covering at 
all church services is still obligatory, as is the use the hand sanitiser. The 
churches will continue to cleaned and sanitised after consecutive services. 
Thanks to all who assist in cleaning and sanitising our churches. 
Next year marks the 150 anniversary of our church in Kingscourt. It is a 
very important milestone in the history of our parish and faith community. 
We are asking for suggestions from parishioners of ways in which we can 
mark this important faith occasion in the life of our great parish. Please 
leave all suggestions in writing and signed at The Parish Office AS SOON AS 
POSSIBLE.   
The 2022 Mass Diary is now available. Anniversary Masses can be booked 
with Loretto at The Parish Office during office hours. First Anniversary 
Masses and Months Memory’s take precedence. 
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Mission Sunday: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Remembering our 
Dead: 
 
 
Eucharistic Adoration: 
 
 
 
The Sick and 
Housebound: 
 
 
 
Kingscourt Stars: 
 
 
 
 
Parish Safeguarding 
Sunday: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Volunteer Readers at 
Mass: 
 
 
 
Bethany Bereavement 
Support: 
 
 
 
Supporting Families 
who have lost a child: 
 
Supporting the Parish: 

Today is Mission Sunday. We acknowledge the great work of our 
missionaries in serving the universal church. We continue to remember Fr. 
Octavius who has visited our parish and shared his story and now returned 
to a parish in Liberia, following completion of post graduate studies in 
Rome. Our Mass Collection on this Sunday is to support the work of Fr. 
Octavius and others who are ravaged by poverty, conflict and insecurity. 
These funds help to build schools, churches and hospitals and supports 
programmes for the well being of men, women and children. Your 
financial support in the Offertory collection would be greatly appreciated.  
Our Annual Mass of Remembrance for all families in our parish who have 
marked the death of a loved one with their funeral in the parish this past 
year takes place on Saturday 6th November at 6p.m. Mass.    All welcome. 
 
Eucharistic Adoration takes place on each Tuesday in Kingscourt from after 
morning Mass and concluding with The Angelus at 12noon. All are very 
welcome to attend.   
     
Fr. Gerry attends to the sick and housebound each month. If a parishioner 
is ill or advanced in years and unable to join the parish community for 
Mass, please contact The Parish Office to make the necessary 
arrangements. 
 
Congrats to the u-14 Kingscourt Stars Girls team on becoming County 
champions last weekend! Well done to Ciara, team and mentors. Good 
luck to the Kingscourt Stars Senior Team in their county semi final. 
 
A very sincere word of thanks and appreciation to our parish safeguarding 
team members. We welcome at this time our children and young people 
who are gently returning to various parish activities and ministries. We 
assure all who are involved that our parish follows all the protocols, 
practices and codes of behaviour ensuring our parish is safe for all our 
children. The parish safeguarding team will attend a diocesan in-service 
evening on this Wednesday in Navan. The annual audit will take place in 
November. 
 
We wish, in so far as possible, to facilitate families having an anniversary 
Mass wishing to take part in the readings etc. Please contact Loretto at the 
Parish Office in the previous week, indicating your intention to participate.  
 
Our Bethany Bereavement Support Team are running their Five Week 
Healing programme for all our bereaved – with all Covid guidelines in 
place  - in The Parish Centre on  November 1st. Booking is essential and 
places are limited. Call 087 9591995 . Confidentiality is assured.  
 
We welcome all parents who have lost a child during pregnancy, at birth 
or at any time after birth to a Special Mass of Remembrance for Parents & 
their Babies  on Sunday 7th November at 12noon in Kingscourt.  
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